Subject: We’re new members of CIAB. What it means for you! 
Servco Pacific is excited to announce that we are now a new member of The Council of Insurance Agents & Brokers, a premier association based in Washington, DC, which represents the top 200 firms in the commercial brokerage industry.  The Council sought out our firm as one that would provide a valuable voice at the table with the other top brokers and help promote growth within our organization as well as in the industry. We are proud of this investment and encourage you to utilize the resources we now have access to through this partnership. 
What’s in it for you?
Over the course of the year, you will see the impact of this partnership through engagement opportunities and resources as they circulate into our office. The Council offers a variety of issue-driven newsletters: 
· Grab from Welcome Packet



Each of you has the opportunity to gain access to these and other resources by creating a login and password at The Council’s website (www.ciab.com) or emailing Cassandra Cameron at Cassandra.Cameron@ciab.com.

What’s in it for our firm?
The Council offers extensive opportunities through networking, lobbying efforts on our behalf, and leadership development resources that our management will disseminate throughout the organization. 
· Leadership Forums	
· Legislative & Working Groups Summit
· Employee Benefits Leadership Forum 
· Insurance Leadership Forum 
· Working Groups
· Mention all 7
· Leadership Academy 
· Experiential Workshops
· Virtual Workshops

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are excited about this new opportunity and hope you utilize The Council as a partner in our efforts to grow our organization!




